





The Mayor opened the floor to members of the public, stating that speakers must state
their name and address so that proper records may be kept and notice of future
decisions be sent to those persons involved in the review process.

No members of the public were in attendance.
The Mayor opened the floor for questions from Council.
The Mayor stated that if there are no further questions, Council wishes to thank all those

in attendance for their participation. The Clerk's Department will be preparing a Staff
Report and By-law to be presented to Council at its meeting on May 1, 2019.
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